THE
LEGAL AID
SOCIETY

Justice in Every Borough.

July 29, 2024
Contact:

Alejandra Lopez
The Legal Aid Society

AlLopez@legal-aid.org
***FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE#***

Legal Aid Statement on Mayor Adams’ Emergency Order Suspending
Parts of the New Solitary Confinement Law

(NEW YORK, NY) - The Legal Aid Society today issued the following statement in response
to the Emergency Executive Orders issued by Mayor Eric Adams over the weekend which will
suspend parts of a new law intended to ban solitary confinement in local jails a day before it was
to take effect:

“This manufactured ‘emergency’ is an overreach by Mayor Adams. It is irrational to claim that
the prospect of implementing a law enacted months ago has caused a state of emergency. These
executive orders set a dangerous precedent where the Mayor can avoid implementing laws that
he disagrees with simply by claiming they would adversely affect public safety.

“Instead of issuing emergency orders a day before the ban was scheduled to go into effect,
Mayor Adams should be doing everything possible to end the inhumane isolation of incarcerated
New Yorkers, stop the rampant brutality in the jails, and reduce the jail population.”
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The Legal Aid Society exists for one simple yet powerful reason: to ensure that New Yorkers are
not denied their right to equal justice because of poverty. For nearly 150 years, we have
protected, defended, and advocated for those who have struggled in silence for far too long.
Every day, in every borough, The Legal Aid Society changes the lives of our clients and helps
improve our communities. https://www.legalaidnyc.org
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